
I am happy with our numbers here in Oregon being lower than many other states. I want to keep it that way. I believe eating in a 
restaurant where I could not keep a mask on 100 percent of the time to be too risky. We support our local restaurants by ordering 
take out. I do not trust that there can be enough ventilation. Our numbers show that we are taking good and necessary precautions. 
I support Governor Brown.
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